From: Rowder, Jamie
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 2:47 PM
To: HHS All Staff
Subject: new HHS website
 

Check out our new Green School website!  hhsgreenschool.weebly.com  Thank you to all of you who assisted in our efforts!  It's not too late to be included.  If there is anything you would like added, please let me know!  The site will remain as an active recertification for our next round so please let me know when you participate in any type of PD that is environmentally related or if your classes participate.  Go Green!

 

Jamie Rowder
Huntingtown High School
Science Department

Environmental Club Sponsor
2014 Class Council Sponsor
